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SUBWAY LUNCH ORDERS 

And that’s the end of week 7!  We’re sailing through to the end of the term, with many exciting events still to occur. 

End of year Concert: The students are all working towards our school concert at the moment which will occur on Thursday 

the 1st of December at Boucher Hall.  Each class may have received a note outlining any costume requirements for families 

to start collecting.  More information will be sent out to families in the coming weeks regarding times and ticket purchasing.   

Transition: The new preps for 2023 are doing a wonderful job at attending transitions which will continue again on Friday 

morning.  Thank-you to our wonderful staff who are supporting this program, ensuring our newest members of the Eagle 

Point family receive the best start to primary school they can.  Our grade 6 students have also begun their transition pro-

grams with 13 children attending Bairnsdale Secondary College on Tuesday.  

Senior Camp: Our grade 5/6’s are going on camp from Monday December the 5th – Thursday December the 8th.  They will be 

going to Sovereign Hill and will be taking part in the costumed school.  It will be a fun week full of activities for everyone.  

Thanks to Robert Driver for his wonderful work helping to book all activities. 

Covid-19: As mentioned earlier on uEducateUs, Covid has been raising its ugly head again.  Please make sure you keep an 

eye out for any symptoms and continue to test regularly.   

End of Year Reports: Teachers are working hard at the moment writing student reports.  We take pride in our reports and 

ensure they reflect each student academically and emotionally.  They go through a long process of proof reading and discus-

sions to ensure they are quality.  I would like to thank teachers for all the hard work they are putting into them currently.   

Class Structures for 2023:Our Leadership team is still finalising class structures and grade lists ready for 2023. We take the 

time to ensure we have consulted staff throughout this process, ensuring children’s needs are met moving forward.  We 

know that taking the time now to get it right, certainly pays off in the future.  

Graduation: On Thursday the 15th December our grade 6 students will be participating in their graduation ceremony.  This 

will start at 5:30 for the students, with parents invited to attend the ceremony at 6:45pm.  This evening should conclude by 

8pm. 

Rotary Award : Last night I was fortunate enough to 

witness many grade six children receive the Junior 

Rotary Award.   As a school we can be very proud of 

Alexander Lenartowicz and Grace Hall who received 

this award from our school.  They, along with their 

family, have put many hours into this award during 

the year and should be proud of their efforts. 

Have a great weekend, Jane Langley. 

https://app.canteenhub.com.au/register-customer
http://cafetoonalook3880.square.site/





